
From: Grantees of AoA Alzheimer grant program <ADSSP_GRANTEE@LIST.NIH.GOV>
To: ADSSP_GRANTEE@LIST.NIH.GOVADSSP_GRANTEE@LIST.NIH.GOV

Date: 4/7/2016 11:15:43 AM
Subject: Resource Information: International Association of Chiefs of Police

Dear ADSSP and ADI-SSS grantees and collaborative partners,

We'd like to make you aware of resources from the International Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP) that may be 
useful to your grant projects. IACP has an Alzheimer's Initiatives program which is committed to helping first 
responders improve their knowledge and skills to safeguard people with dementia. Information on the Alzheimer's 
Initiatives can be found at the following website: http://www.theiacp.org/Missing-Alzheimers-Disease-Patient

In addition, IACP hosts in person training throughout the year. Upcoming training for law enforcement professionals 
will be held in the Florida area later this month. Information on this training can be found at the following link: 
http://www.theiacp.org/Current-Opportunities.

Thank you,
National Alzheimer's and Dementia Resource Center
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